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Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Every Friday Assembly is online 

 
Wednesday 8 December 
Feast of the Immaculate Concep-
tion of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Thursday 9 December 
Grade 6 Graduation Mass 2.20pm 
(livestreamed) 
Friday 10 December 
Whole School Excursion - Steam 
Rail Trip 
Wednesday 15 December 
Students finish for 2021 at 
3.00pm 
 

2022 
Monday 31 January 
Getting to Know You Years 1-6 
Foundation 8.45am-1.00pm 
Tuesday 1 February 
Getting to Know You Years 1-6 
Foundation 8.45am-1.00pm 
Wednesday 2 February 
Classes start for Years 1-6 
No School for Foundation on 
Wednesdays in February 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This Sunday will herald the beginning of Advent. A time 
where we prepare for the birth of the Christ Child. Advent 
means coming or arrival and this year will begin on Sunday 28 
November. The Advent season culminates with Christ’s arri-
val into our hearts and into the world on Christmas Day. All 
students at Our Lady’s will be participating in Advent activi-
ties and experiences to prepare both spiritually and practical-
ly for Christ’s birth on Christmas Day. On Sunday we light the 
first candle on the Advent wreath which signifies HOPE and is 
called the prophet’s candle. It is the hope that Christ’s light of 
love has shone into the world. 
 
Over the last two weeks the Year 6 students received the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
After all the challenges and uncertainties the staff and I were happy to welcome parents 
and sponsors to our school. In both ceremonies our Parish Priest Father Peter adminis-
tered the Sacrament of Confirmation to the students who were reverent and prayerful 
throughout. It was a great privilege for the staff and families to share in this spiritual mile-
stone in the students’ lives. We were very proud of all the students and on behalf of the 
Our Lady’s School community congratulate them for how prepared they were. Thank you 
to the Year 6 teachers Mr Tim Wickham and Ms Michelle Gurry as well as our RE/Learning 
and Teaching Leader Ms Kriss Oliver. I hope you enjoy the photos of our Year 6 students 
on their Confirmation Day in this week’s newsletter. 
 
 
School Fees 
Thank you to all those families that have already 
settled their account. As you have been previously 
advised we require that all outstanding school fees 
are paid in full by the end of today, 26 November. If 
you need to discuss payment options please ring the 
office. 
 

‘And this will be a sign for you: you will find a baby wrapped in swaddling clothes and 
lying in a manger’ Luke 2:12 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Advent 
Dear God, during Advent, the four weeks before Christmas, we think about all 
the people in the Bible, who waited for hundreds of years for Jesus to come on 

earth. 
We think about Mary and Joseph, going to Bethlehem, to register in their home 

town, and then waiting for Jesus to be born. 
Help us, God, in this time of Advent, bless our eyes and ears, that we may see 

and hear Jesus. Amen 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Important Reminders and Updates 
 

Dinner in the Yard / Art Show 
Unfortunately this year we have to once again cancel the Dinner in the 
Yard and the Art Show. This is not a decision that has been made lightly 
but after much consideration. The health and safety of our school com-
munity has to always be foremost in our decision making. The staff and 
myself hope that next year we will be able to hold this wonderful event 
as well as all the others where parents can once more fully participate in the life of the school. 
 

School Uniform 
There are many students not wearing the correct black leather shoes but rather wearing runners throughout 
the week. Runners should only be worn on Sport days. You will need to write a note to your child’s teacher 
to let her/him know why your child is not wearing the correct school shoes. I understand that some children 
have outgrown their school shoes at this time of the year but ask you as a courtesy to inform your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Year 6 Graduation Update 
This year the Year 6 Graduation is on Thursday the 9th of December. The students 
will attend a Graduation Mass in the Church from 2:20pm to 3:15pm. The Gradua-
tion Mass will be live streamed online for parents and other family members to 
view.  
After the Graduation Mass the students will have a drink and some snacks in the 
Mary MacKillop Library. This will be followed by a disco from 3:30pm to 4:30pm. 
A note will be sent out to all parents who have a child in Year 6 with detailed information about the Year 6 
Graduation. 
 
 



 



 



 

FI 
Mia - For asking some interesting questions which support you in finding out more information as a Researcher. Well 
done! From Ms. Cam Tu 
Tony - For consistent effort in writing. Keep up the wonderful work! From Ms. Cam Tu  
 
FJ 
Liam - For always showing the Gospel Value Respect to his friends and classmates. Well done, Liam! From Miss Wendy 
Alyssa - For demonstrating the Gospel Value Compassion through kind actions. Well done! From Miss Wendy  
 
1K 
Olive M - For always being a kind and caring friend and supporting and encouraging others. Well done! From Miss 
O’Connell 
Justin C - For making a super effort in writing this week - you wrote some fantastic letters. Keep it up! From Miss 
O’Connell  
 
1L 
Simon L - For being a self-manager who sets goals for himself in Reading! Awesome job finding lots of digraphs this 
week! From Miss Steph 
Sophia V, Hannah L and Sung Khun T - For being junior eco-warriors who helped keep our school clean. Thank you for 
taking care of our school and our environment! From Miss Steph  
 
2M 
All of 2M: For always showing the Gospel Value of ‘Respect’ to peers and teachers. Also for being great self-managers 
when completing work! Well done! From Ms Frost  
 
2N 
Natalie N - For being a positive member of our classroom community and always trying your best with your learning! 
Keep it up! From Ms Howe 
Quentin S - For being a wonderful Self-Manager and using your common sense to solve learning problems inde-
pendently! Amazing Quentin! From Ms Howe  
 
3E 
Delilah T - For being a critical thinker and showing a deep understanding of your learning. Well done Delilah! From 
Miss Karen 
Cohen W- For focusing on your writing with renewed energy. Cohen it is great to see you re-reading, editing and add-
ing more ideas to your writing. From Miss Karen  
 
3F 
Pharrell A - For showing the Our Lady’s Gospel value of Courage by giving things a go. Your writing has improved so 
much this year and I enjoyed reading your information report about dogs and your procedural texts about “How to 
make hotdogs” and “How to make a milkshake”. Keep up the great work! From Mr Josh 
Michelle L - For your hard work and dedication to Maths at school and during remote online learning. You have com-
pleted all Year 3 Mathletics and scored 100% on every activity. Well done Michelle, this is a huge achievement! From 
Mr Josh  
 
4G 
Dean Z - For being a fantastic Collaborator during Maths this week. You spoke clearly and kindly to your group, and 
made sure you had everyone engaged while you shared a possible strategy. Well done! From Ms Wood 



 

Ava H - for demonstrating the Gospel Values of Peace and Respect during a group 
activity this week. You calmly asked your group to take a fair vote, to ensure all 
members of your team had a role and that there would be no need for disagree-
ments. Well done! From Ms Wood  
 
4H 
Van Duh- For being a creative thinker especially when making a diorama for your 
snake life cycle. Well done! From Ms. Robles 
Tessa- For always giving everything a go and using your learning wisely and effec-
tively especially in Writing. Keep it up! From Ms. Robles  
 
5C 
Jacqui M- For pushing and stretching your learning in maths, for example when 
we were playing a chance game you took it upon yourself to graph the results in a 
column graph! Well done mathematician -From Ms. Kaan 
Sharon W- for working collaboratively to find similes and metaphors from two poems. Great work!-From Ms. Kaan  
 
5D 
Christian Z - for returning to school with such resilience and just getting on with whatever task needed to be done. 
From Miss Shai 
Zoe N - for showing the Our Lady’s Gospel values of Peace and Compassion by consistently being a positive and enthu-
siastic member of our classroom. From Miss Shai  
 
6A 
Ivy P: For a wonderful response to a factual scientific text that required the use of written skills, mathematics skills and 
reading skills. From Mr Wickham 
Marietta G: For a well written informative text describing the characteristics of an imaginary microorganism. From Mr 
Wickham  
 
6B 
An D - For being an excellent manager across all subject areas. You consistently work hard to produce your best effort 
and are always keen to share your learning with others! Well done! From Ms. Gurry 
Eleanor M - For consistently displaying Our Lady’s Gospel values of respect and compassion! Thank you for making our 
classroom a better place. From Ms. Gurry  

Stephanie D 2M 
Bailey H 3E 
Tracey L 3F 
Jonti M 4G 
Holly B 3F 
Mika P 1L 
Chelsi L 4H 
Sophie N FJ 



 



 



 


